
Lunch Room Menus At Local Schools
Menus at Chowan Coun-

ty schools for December
16-20 will be as follows:

Ernest A. Swain
Elementary School

Monday Breaded veal
cutlets, green beans, pota-
to puff, school baked rolls,
butter, peach pie, milk.

Tuesday— Spanish rice
with beef, collards, cheese
slices, corn bread, butter,
chocolate pudding, milk.

Wednesday Scalloped

beef and potatoes, ruta-

bagas, school baked rolls,
butter, apple sauce, milk.

Thursday—Beef vegetable

soup, crackers, meat salad
sandwiches, apple sauce
cake, milk.

Friday Roast turkey,

cranberry sauce, creamed
potatoes, giblet gravy, gar-
den peas, rolls, butter,
school baked cookies, milk.

D. F. Walker High School

Monday—Spaghetti with

meat and cheese sauce,
salad, green beans, rolls,
butter, apple sauce, milk.

Tuesday— Hamburger
steak with rice and gravy,
collard greens, pickled
beets, apple cobbler, rolls,
butter, milk.

Wednesday Beef vege-
table soup, bologna sand-
wich, fruit cups, cookies,
milk.

Thursday Turkey with
dressing and giblet gravy,
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June peas, cranberry
sauce, peach crisp, school
baked rolls, milk.

Friday Sliced ham,
cheese slice, candied yams,
string beans, gelatin, rolls,
butter, milk.

John A. Holmes High
School

Monday—Fish fillet, ket-
chup, French fries, turnip
greens, corn bread, butter,
pineapple cake, milk.

Tuesday— Pork patties,
ketchup, buttered potato,
corn, rolls, butter, jello,
milk.

Wednesday—Fried chick-
en with gravy, pimiento
cheese sandwich, mixed
green vegetables, buttered
rice, orange juice, rolls,
butter, fruit cup, milk.

Thursday—Spaghetti with
meat sauce, cabbage and
carrot salad, green beans,
corn bread, butter, choco-
late cake, milk.

Friday Ham, yams,
green peas, rolls, butter,
strawberry shortcake, milk.

Chowan High School

Monday—Franks, peanut
butter sandwich, beef and
vegetable soup, oranges,
crackers and bread, cook-
ies and butter, milk.

Tuesday— Hamburgers,
cole slaw, potato chips,
green beans, strawberry
shortcake, rolls and butter,
milk.

Wednesday—Baked ham,
pineapple salad, green
black-eye peas, buttered
corn, chocolate pudding,
rolls and butter, milk.

Thursday Roast turkey
and gravy, green peas,
dressing, cranberry sauce,
candied yams, block cake
with coconut icing, rolls
and butter, milk.

Friday Spaghetti with
meat balls, cheese toast,
tossed salad, buttered corn,
rolls and butter, ice cream,

milk.

White Oak Elementary

School
Monday—Country style

steak with gravy, green
beans, rice, cheese slices,
rolls with butter, fruit cup,

milk.
Tuesday— Tuna salad,

buttered potatoes, green
peas, rolls with butter,
peach upside down cake,
milk.

Wednesday Beef vege-
table soup with potatoes,
corn, carrots, onion and
tomatoes, peanut butter
sandwich, apple crip, milk.

Thursday Hot dog on
bun, cheese slices, cole
slaw, baked beans, choco-
late pudding, milk.

Friday Oven fried
chicken, corn, buttered
greens, beets, rolls with
butter, cake with ice cream,
milk.

IN MEMORY OF
D. S. COLTRANE

Whereas, D. S. Coltrane
has labored in fellowship
with the ministers of the
Tri - County Ministerial
Association of Chowan,
Gates and Perquimans
counties of North Carolina,
and

Whereas, he demonstrat-
ed the true example of
brotherhood and was faith-
ful to his convictions as
he attended meetings with
us and other groups
throughout this state, and

Whereas, he gave him-
self unfailingly to the
tasks of the Committee on
Human Relations, and

Whereas, he sought con-
tinually to foster love and
understanding between the
various races, and

Whereas, hi s personal
grace and spirit in Jesus
•Christ was a constant
source of inspiration, and

Whereas, he has now
gone to his Heavenly Re-
ward,

Be It Resolved, that we,
the ministers of the Tri-
County Ministerial Asso-
ciation, offer this resolu-
tion in memory of Mr. D.
S. Coltrane.
The Tri-County Ministerial

Association

H. L. Harrell, President
W. E. Riddick, Secretary

TRY A HERALD
CLASSIFIED AD!

Providence Pastor
Honored Sunday

The first anniversary
of the pastorate of Rev. D.
C. Morgan will be ob-
served Sunday afternoon,
December 15 at 3 o’clock
at the Providence Baptist
Church.

A very interesting pro-
gram has been arranged
with the anniversary ser-
mon scheduled to be deliv-
ered by Rev. David Pharr,
pastor of Mount Lebanon
A. M. E. Zion Church at
Elizabeth City.

The public is cordially

invited to attend the ser-
vice.

New Books At
Local Library

New books received at

Shepard - Pruden Memorial
Library include the follow-
ing:

Fiction
My Friends the Hungry

Generation by Jane Dun-
can.

Foreign Exchange, a nov-
el of espionage by Jimmy
Samgster.

Exile and the Kingdom
by Albert Camus.

Nightmare House, a mys.
tery novel by Rae Foley.

The Department by Ger-
ald Warner Brace.

•Cousin Kate by Georg-
ette Heyer.

Non-Fiction
Fires In the In-Basket,

the ABC’s of the State
Department by John P.
Leacacos.

A Williamsburg Galaxy
by Burke Davis.

The Birth of a Nation
by Arthur M. Schlesinger.

Baton Twirling, the fun-
damentals of an art and a

skill by Constance At-
water.

Pro - Quarterback: My
C'wn Story by Johnny
Unitas.

The Doctors Warren of
Boston, First Family ot

Surgery by Rhoda Truax.
The Blockade Runners

by Dave Horner.

Shepard - Pruden Mem-
orial Library will be clos-
ed December 24, 25 and 26
for Christmas holidays.

Hospital Patients
VISITING HOURS:

2 to 4 P. M—7 to 6 P. M.

Patients discharged from

Chowan Hospital December
3-10 included the follow-
ing:

Jesse Jones, Mrs. Pearl
D. Phelps, Mrs. Norma
Turner, Mrs. Rosa Las-
siter, Mrs. Ruby Jones,
John Gray, Robert B.
Cobb, Johnnie W. Crab-
tree, Mrs. Mabel Mc-
Clease, Master Michael
Lee, Mrs. Louise Love,

Miss Linda Spruill, Mrs.
Constance Baker, Mrs.
Barbara Bateman, Mrs.
Carolyn Etheridge, Mrs.
Mattie Burkq, Master
James Cnappell, Mrs. Jose-
phine Skinner, Mrs. Min-
nie Cobb, Mrs. Odessa Hin-
ton, Mrs. Eugenia Shump.

Births

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas
Quentin Scott, a son; Mr.
and Mrs. William George
Lassiter, a son; Mr. and
Mrs. Jimmy Brown Turn-
er, a daughter.
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diamond is cut by experts to reflect maximum beauty and
brilliance. When you're looking for the ultimate gift, look for

the name "Keepsake" in the ring and on the tag.

Ring enlarged to show detail Trade-Mark Keg Qfljj HOUlCkCCpifig'i
% c mmi»s

P* IfIUHD

ROSS JEWELERS
Broad Street Edenton, N. C.

TOYLAND TOYLAND TOYLAM) TOYLAND- TOYLAND TOYLAND- TOYLAND TOYLAND-TOYLAND TOYLAND TOYLAND TOfCAND

\ TORINO NOW OPEN !
IN EDENTON „ A

*

Complete Selection

S 0f Space Heaters _ \ f< ., XPjlfX k

I WESTERN AUTO ASSOCIATESTORE !
5 . “YOUR FRIENDLY FAMILY STORE” 23 212 S. Broad Street Edenton, N. C. S
g Regular Store Hours 9:00 A. M. to S:3O P. M. After Thanksgiving Open Until 9:00 P. M. | g
TOYLAND- TOYLAND TOYLAND- TOYLAND- TOYLAND TOYLAND- TOYLAND TOYLAND- TOYLAND- TOYLAND- TOYLAND TOYLAND

h 5k ¦ .

THE CHOWAN HERALD. EDEMTON. NORTH CAROLINA, THURSDAY. DECEMBER li, IM.PAGE EIGHT•—B


